
THE MILLENNIUM SCHOOL, BATHINDA 
Ref. No. TMS / B 24 – 25 / INFO 046                                                                           Date: 22nd Aug 2024 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Taking forward the Career Awareness Programme (CAP) initiative to  enhance career 

awareness and assist students in making informed decisions about their future academic and 

professional paths, the students from grades 9 to 12 will visit GANGA COLLEGE OF 

PROFESSIONAL EDUCATION & RESEARCH, Kotshamir, Bathinda, Punjab on 24th August 

2024. The institute was established in 2021 with aim to provide Quality Education, 

training, research and healthcare services to Society well-being. Ganga College stands as a 

beacon of innovation and knowledge in the field of Healthcare Education. The college 

combines state-of-the-art facilities with a rich academic heritage, ensuring holistic 

development and career readiness for our students. 

Consent Form: 

Please find the attached consent form that needs to be signed by parents/guardians and 

returned to the class teacher by tomorrow. The consent form is mandatory for participation in 

the visit .We believe these initiatives will greatly benefit our students in making informed choices 

about their education and career paths.  

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Warm Regards 

 
Ms. Neha Sehgal 
Principal,  
The Millennium School, Bathinda 
 
 

Consent Form 

 
I, …………………………………, parent/guardian of ……………………………….., studying in 
class ……… Sec ……., Adm No. ……………. give my consent for my child to participate in 

the visit to the Ganga College, Bathinda, Punjab. I understand that the school will take 
all necessary precautions to ensure the safety and well-being of my child during this 

visit and will not be held accountable for any unforeseen incidents. 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name: ………………………………………. 

Signature: ………………………………………  Contact No. ………………………….......... 

Date: ………………………………………….. 

  


